
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF LCAP, LCAP ANNUAL UPDATE, BUDGET 

INSPECTION AND PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

 

The governing board of the Albany Unified School District will conduct a public hearing 

on the Local Control and Accountability Plan (LCAP), LCAP Annual Update & 

Proposed Budget for 2019/20, in accordance with the provisions of Education Code 

Section 42103, 42127, 52060, 52061 and 52062, at their regular board meeting on  

June 11, 2019.  The public hearing is called to convene at the Albany City Hall,  

1000 San Pablo Avenue, Albany, CA at 7:00 p.m.  Any interested party may inspect the 

LCAP, LCAP Annual Update, and Proposed Budget on June 5, 2019, any time between 

8:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. at the Albany Unified School District Office, 1051 Monroe 

Street, Albany, CA and may appear before the governing board at the public hearing 

starting at 7:00 p.m. and speak to the proposed LCAP, LCAP Annual Update or Budget.  

Inspection is also available at:  http://www.ausdk12.org. 

 

 

 

     L. KAREN MONROE, Superintendent 

     Alameda County Office of Education 

 

     By:   Teresa Santamaria 

      Executive Director    
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